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Garden City Teen Found Safe
Police in Garden City say they have located a missing teenager who was thought to be in danger. 15
year-old Lily Saucedo was found in the nearby town of Deerfield Saturday evening. 

Sgt. Amanda Martinez says the girl had been staying with a friend and left her Garden City home on
her own. 

Martinez says there appears to be no criminal matter involved with this incident.
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